
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

4/19/2022 

Shoot Out Results – With most of the 
donations in, we have raised $8,028.85.  
To God be the glory!!  Thank you again 
to all of our students and families for 
your quick collection of donations.  We 
hope to get the basketball court 
resurfaced and painted this summer. 
 
Lunch Pickup Help – We need help 
picking up lunches on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays.  If you would be able to 
help out on Tuesdays and/or 
Wednesdays for the next 4 weeks, 
please contact Mrs. Conklin in the office.  
Lunches are picked up at Abraham 
Lincoln Traditional School at 39th Ave & 
Peoria at 11:10 am. 
 

Bathroom Cleaning – We are in need 
of help cleaning the student and staff 
bathrooms on Tuesdays, Wednesdays 
and Thursdays for the rest of the school 
year.  The cleaning takes approximately 
1 ½ - 2 hours and can be done once 
school is dismissed. Cleaners will 
receive a $30 - $40 credit on their TADS 
account for each day they clean. If you 
can help, please speak with Mrs. 
Conklin or Mr. Plocher. 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week – is being 
observed the week of May 2nd – May 6th.  
We would like to provide breakfast or 
lunch items for the teachers each day.  
If you would be willing to donate 
money to help with the purchase of 
these items, please give it to Mrs. 
Conklin in the office ASAP!  
 

A separate note will be sent home next 
week with an idea for things the 
students can do for each day.  Let’s 
make sure our teachers know just how 
much they are appreciated!!  If anyone 
is interested in helping with Teacher 
Appreciation Week please talk with Mrs. 
Conklin. 
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Spring Fun Night – for ages 3 – 5 will 
be next Thursday, April 28th, from 6:30 – 
7:30 pm.  Bring your child for an hour of 
fun activities.  If you know someone with 
a 3 – 5 year old child, please share the 
information with them.  Flyers are 
available in the office. 
  
Referral Program – Did you know that 
Emmaus offers a referral program?  If 
you refer a family to Emmaus Lutheran 
School, and they enroll and attend for at 
least 3 months, you will receive one 
month’s tuition free!  Please contact the 
office for more information. 
 
Corporate Scholarships – Do you 
think your family earns too much to 
qualify for Corporate Tuition Tax Credit 
Scholarships?  You might be surprised!  
Take a look at the chart below. 
 

 
 
If you are a family of 4 and earned less 
than $94,974 in 2021, your students can 
qualify for scholarships.  Please apply 
now to the tuition organizations below. 
 

Arizona Leadership Foundation 
602-525-7355 
www.arizonaleader.org 
22 - 23 applications available 4/18 – 
6/15 
 

School Choice Arizona 
480-722-7502 
www.schoolchoicearizona.org 
 
 

Upcoming Events  
 

• Wed, 4/20 Hot 
Lunch - 
Cheeseburger 

• Thu, 4/21 Hot 
Lunch – Mini Corn 
Dogs 

• Fri, 4/22 8:30 am  
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

• Fri, 4/22 Hot Lunch 
Walking Taco  

• Sun, 4//24 Worship 
8:00 & 10:30 am 

• Mon, 4/25 Hot 
Lunch – Pizza 

• Tue, 4/26 Spirit Day 
Superhero Day 

• Tue, 4/26 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Poppers 

• Wed, 4/27 Hot 
Lunch – Cheese 
Crisp 

• Thu, 4/28 Hot 
Lunch – Turkey 

• Thu, 4/28 6:30 pm 
Preschool Fun 
Night 

• Fri, 4/29 8:30 am  
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

• Fri, 4/29 Hot Lunch 
Teriyaki Chicken 

• Sun, 5/1 Worship 
8:00 & 10:30 am 

  

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 

 

 

http://www.emmauslutheran.com/
mailto:office@emmauslutheran.com
http://www.arizonaleader.org/
http://www.schoolchoicearizona.org/


 

 

 

 

Pastor, Teachers and Staff 
 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

David Conklin (Chairman) davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com                                                 
602-301-5761 

Tom Gray     tomgray1011@gmail.com                                     
602-694-6681 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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ACSTO 22-23 Applications – are now 
available online at www.acsto.org . All parents 
with a child in PreK – 7th grade should go 
online and fill out the 2022-2023 application 
asap.  The tuition for 22-23 for K – 8 is $5,100. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be held on 
Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child that it’s 
not the amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to say 
thanks to God for all He has given us.   
 

We collected $1152.64 for Ministry Training 
Ethiopia. For the remainder of this school year 
our offerings will be going to the Ukrainian 
Lutheran Church.  Our offerings so far are 
$227.25. 

 

 

 

  
 Lyliana S 4/22 
 Daryl D 4/24 
 Levi R  4/24 
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